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Thursday 21st September 2023  
  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
NESSY – Reading and Spelling Screening  
  
In Year 3, we find it helpful to screen all pupils using a Reading and Spelling 
programme, called NESSY. Not only does this screening help us to identify 
children who would benefit from additional practice with reading and spelling, it 
also enables us to identity children who might benefit from extra support with 
other learning skills, such as working memory and information processing.   
  
The screening will take place the week beginning 25 September. Once we have 
the results, we will be in touch to let you know the outcome. If we find that your 
child would benefit from any additional support, including the NESSY 
intervention programme, we will send home further information.   
  
Please complete the Google Form: https://forms.office.com/e/fK9UjQnJLc  to 
give or withhold consent as soon as possible. If you have any questions, do 
please see or email your child’s class teacher.    
  
  
Kind regards,   
  
  
The Inclusion team  
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